Kevin Bulley

I support any and an all incentives and laws to accelerate the transition to electric vehicles as soon
as possible. I am a lifelong Washington resident and a steelhead fisherman. Every year I see the
reduced returns of fish from the ocean. Steelhead returns are now at less than three percent of their
historical average. I have declined to fish for the last two years due to their at-risk status. Though
multifactorial, climate change is one of the major causes of the decline anadromous species due to
loss of spawning habitat, warming major rivers resulting in fish kill, and changing ocean conditions.
As you know emissions due to transportation are a major contributor to climate change.
Transitioning to nonpolluting vehicles as soon as possible will be a major step in this direction. Yes
to all electric by 2030.



